
   PRESS RELEASE  

 

MAY 27, 2020  Equi-Health Canada and Equi-First Aid USA (A division of Equi-Health Canada) 

are excited to announce their new scholarship program. 

Scholarships will be awarded on the basis of experience and effort, with a focus on bringing in 

exceptional individuals who may not otherwise have been able to afford the tuition.  The 

company wants individuals to be able to enroll based on background and performance, not 

financial hardship. 

There will be a total of 15 x 50% scholarships awarded to highly qualified individuals looking to 

join the team of Equine Health and Emergency First Aid instructors.  Applications will open June 

1, 2020 at 6:00 am MST and close at 11:59 June 30.  Recipients will be announced by July 15, 

2020 for fall training programs. 

Equi-Health Canada and Equi-First Aid USA has been offering equine emergency first aid training 

programs to individuals for more than 12 years. 

 

 

Contact: Heather Davis, CEO 

EQUI-HEALTH CANADA/EQUI-FIRST AID USA 

Phone:  888-938-6687 toll-free 

 403-700-9152 direct 

Email: Equihealthcanada@gmail.com 

www.equihealthcanada.com 

www.equi-firstaid.com 
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